283 pembroke street west — p.o. box 1087
pembroke, ontario K8A 6Y6

tel: (613) 732-3687 — fax: (613) 732-9838
web: www. orpowercorp.com

March 21, 2013

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
PO Box 2319

26" Floor

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Re: Ottawa River Power Corporation 2013 Response to
Vulnerable Energy Coalitions
EB-2012-0158
Dear Ms. Walli:
Please find enclosed a response from Ottawa River Power Corporation regarding the Submission from

the Vulnerable Energy Coalition.

This is being filed in accordance with the Board’s e-filing services.

Kind Regards,

T Whlee—

Jane Wilkinson-Donnelly, CMA
Chief Financial Officer



Reply to Vulnerable Energy Coalitions
Submission

Ottawa River Power Corporation has read the Vulnerable Energy Coalitions Final Submission
regarding Revenue to Cost Ratio Adjustments and notes that VECC is in agreement with ORPC’s
proposal. ORPC notes that VECC is also in agreement with ORPC’s proposal for a good
communication plan to its customers regarding the upcoming rate increase.

Ottawa River Power has no further comments on this matter.



